
Harrison HCR No. 99

Requests the La. State Board of Medical Examiners to study the problem of over-prescribing
of pain medication by physicians, and to report findings and recommendations to the
legislative committees on health and welfare no later than 60 days prior to the convening of
the 2015 R.S.


